Climate Reality Project

I strongly urge the Washington Department of Ecology to not permit a Section 401 water quality
certification for Millennium Bulk Terminal in Longview. It is imperative that we focus on
developing renewable energy infrastructure instead of encouraging investment in fossil fuels.
Longview/Kelso needs state agencies to encourage job growth through industries that will not push
us further into climate distress. Please see that the Millennium Bulk Terminal does not receive the
needed certifications from Ecology.



